
J and P Minutes 
May 18th, 2010  

Venue:  Kirsty 
Present: Sandra, Mike, Kirsty, Barbara, Liam, Cathy, Bishop Tripp 
Apologies: Julie, Christine, Teresa 
Minutes: Sandra  
Website: www.sjf-justiceandpeace.org.uk   
New Parish email:  sjf.merton@gmail.com 
 

Informing Ourselves 
Meditation  Bishop Tripp put a thought forward about the country becoming poorer and its consequences. Are 

we going to become more selfish or more generous? 
Discussion  We started the meeting with a discussion on Afghanistan and will continue having discussions on 

suffering countries. In the next meeting we plan to have a discussion on Israel. 
Ethical Activities  An e-mail was sent to Brenda Gunn and the ethical activities for the next quarter will be published. 

July – Pray for good Harvest throughout the world 
August – Use ecological chemical that won’t pollute the water table.   
September – Use a pressure cook and save energy 
Please see the attached list for all that can be recycled on the recycling site in Morden. 

Barn Dance event  Christine offered to prepare deserts and Julie will be able to attend it. 
We will try to talk to Mary Farrell and start organising the Barn Dance.  There will be no entrance 
charge and we will ask parishioners to bring a finger food dish. 
We aim at using only plates, cups and cutlery which are not disposable. Beryl may be able to provide 
the crockery. 

Morning coffee event  This will be on the 17th June at Kirsty’s. 
We would like volunteers to bake cakes. 
Sandra will bring 2 cakes and Cathy will bake some scones. 
Christine may be able to help us with leaflets about our charity of the year.  

Charity of the year 
 

 This is Christian Concern for our Nation. 
During the morning coffee and other events we organise, we try to raise awareness and some 
funds to help this charity. 

Any other business 
 

 - The Pope visit will be from the 16th to 19th September 2010.  
- We would like to find out if there is any other day of the week when our members could attend the 
meeting as Tuesday has been a problem for some members. 

Treasurer Report: £84.68 
 
Final Prayer: The grace of our Lord Jesus Christ and the love of God and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with us all for evermore. Amen 
 
Next Meeting: Tuesday 15th June, 2010, Minutes: Kirsty,  Meditation: Bishop Tripp, Venue: Cathy 


